
From: Navin Hirji 
Sent: 12 April 2021 18:45 
To: Planning  
Subject: Chopping of a Pear Tree in a communal garden in a conservation Area 

 
Navin Hirji 
 
12th April,2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
I am part of a lease holding company for the above address and would like to object the chopping off 
our beautiful Pear Tree by the occupier of Flat 1, Mr Nadeem Khan and his son in law (the applicant 
who is not the owner either). 
 
They seemed to have applied to chop this beautiful tree down and have already taken off quite a lot 
of  last week in a very brutal way and at the wrong time of the year. 
 
The Tree has been here since I bought my flat in 1981, it is perfectly healthy and feeds a lot of the 
wild life  in our garden and the meadow  
beyond. 
  
There is no danger from the tree and is not causing any damage to our building or any other houses. 
 
There is no subsidence caused by its roots either and the applicant does not own the tree as stated 
on his application form. 
 
He has carried out the work with his father in law without any professional help or knowledge. 
 
The reasons for chopping this beautiful tree are completely invalid and false. 
 
I would like to fully object for any permission to be granted and hope you will consider the valid 
reasons I have pointed out. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you want any further details. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Navin Hirji 
 

 


